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Dear fellow members of the Paul L. Foster School of Medicine Professional Staff:

In accordance with our current Ambulatory Clinic bylaws, we were appointed by the Dean,
PLFSOM to undertake a review and revision of our existing medical staff bylaws. We have met
on several occasions to review our existing bylaws and discuss areas which required
modification or clarification. Mr. William Webster has provided legal advice to the committee
in their deliberations. We have reviewed the final proposed revisions as submitted to the medical
staff (Version 6.0) for review and adoption. In addition, we have reviewed the supplemental
document summarizing the proposed modifications to the existing bylaws and believe it
accurately summarizes the proposed changes.

We recommend that the medical staff adopt the revised bylaws as presented.

Respectfully,
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